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  AMARAH and our Christian friends would like to  

invite you to attend an interfaith picnic  

celebrating diversity and the wonderful  

occasion of Eid.. 

  

This is a great chance to come together,  

enjoy our pluralism and our diversity.  
 

   

When: Sunday, 4th October 2009 

  Time:  12pm-3pm 

  Place: Orleigh Park, West End 

  Special Request: Please bring a *halal or vegetarian 

 plate and non-alcoholic drinks to share.  

 And don’t forget to bring a picnic  

blanket!  

 

****In case of rain, the picnic will be cancelled*** 

   

  RSVP: Nora Amath on 0422 349 786 or  

  email at namath14@yahoo.com 

  Dave Andrews on 3844 1043 or email at  

  wecanbe.dave@gmail.com 

  Greg Manning on 3391 6498 or email at 

  manning.greg@gmail.com 

 

  *For info about halal food, please visit: 
http://mideastfood.about.com/od/middleeasternfood101/a/halalfoods.htm 
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